
HEALTH AND ADULT SOCIAL CARE SCRUTINY PANEL  
Tracking Decisions Log 2024-25 

 
Please note that the Tracking Decisions Log is a ‘live’ document and subject to change at short notice.  

 

For general enquiries relating to the Council’s Scrutiny function, including this committee’s work programme and tracking decisions, please contact Elliot 

Wearne-Gould, Democratic Support, on 01752 398261 
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Tracking Decision Overview 

 

Complete 2 

In Progress / Part Complete 2 

On Hold 0 

Awaiting Action 0 

Total 4 



No. Meeting 

Date 

Resolution Responsible Status 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 10/12/2024 To request further information around Livewell SW Waiting Times, 

specifically ‘average’ waiting times for assessments, as well as comparison 

across categories of priority (red, amber, green). 

Ian Lightley 

(Livewell SW) 

In Progress 

 

A Livewell SW performance update report will be included on the agenda for 11 February 2025, detailing these figures.  

 
2 10/12/2024 To request a detailed breakdown of the £50MM 

annual spend for Care Home commissioning by type 

of provision.  

Caroline Patterson 

(Strategic Commissioning 

Manager) 

Complete  

PCC Budget 2024/25 - ASC Residential - £42.7 million 

PCC Budget 2024/25 - ASC Nursing - £13.3 million 

 

 3 10/12/2024 To add Care Home Commissioning to the work programme for a future 

update, including efforts to enhance care quality within the small percentage 

of homes not currently rated ‘good’ or ‘outstanding’ 

Elliot Wearne-

Gould  

Complete 

Item added to work programme. 

 



 

 

 

4 26/10/2023 1. The Committee recommended that the Cabinet 

Member for H&ASC install defibrillators at the 

5 locations identified within the report, and that 

the methodology was re-examined to include 

additional locations such as the Council House, 

and appropriate city libraries. The Committee 

welcomed the Cabinet member’s amendment 

of recommendation 7: ‘That PCC work with 

partners to provide defibrillators at St Budeaux 

library and Southway library’ to include “and 

other appropriate locations”. 

Ann Thorpe (Service 

Manager, FM) 

In-Progress 

Response: There is a unit at The Guildhall with standard availability being 8.00 to 16.30, with additional availability when there is an event 

onsite.  We will be making this available 24/7 by locating it externally subject to Historic England advice.                                                

Chelson Meadow. There are 2 units at Chelson Meadow, one at The Ride available 24/7 and one in the recycling centre available 08:30-

17:30. An additional defibrillator has been located at Southway Youth Centre with support from the local community group. The 

defibrillators in situ as shown above are also registered on The Circuit and with Facilities Management for ongoing maintenance. Further 

Defibrillators will be applied for through The Department of Health and Social Care Community Automated External Defibrillators (AED) 

Fund, which has recently been re-launched. 

 


